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Dear Parents 

Red Nose Day – 19th March 2021 

 

If we’ve learned one thing in the last 12 months, it’s that life is unpredictable. One 
thing we can always rely on though is the power of laughter. It can change things, it 
can connect us, it can take our minds away from stressful thoughts. That’s why on 
Friday, 19th March we are joining in with Red Nose Day to help change the world 
with the power of funny.  

This Red Nose Day, the power to change the world is in your hands. 

We are calling all superheroes, from Wonder Woman and Superman to key workers 
or your parents. Show us how funny you can be and dress up as your favorite 
superhero. Last but not least please support Red Nose Day by giving a donation to 
the school office on the day. 

We look forward to seeing your creations on 19th March 2021 but don’t worry if your 
child does not wish to dress up – they can still wear their school uniform if they 
prefer. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Leon Carrington 

Wellbeing Lead 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 


